-----Original Message-----

From: Henry McKintuck

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:35 PM To: Trustees < Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca

Subject: Please delay First Reading

Dear IT representatives. Our message is short as it seems that time is also quickly running out. Please delay the vote on first reading scheduled for tomorrow.

Tonight's zoom meeting struck us as an opportunity for the IT to build new and rebuild broken, relationships by simply slowing down, taking a breath and recognizing this discourse as an opportunity. Many of us may have been complacent or unaware prior to this event, surely a frustration for all that work so hard on IT. We are awake now, wishing to be engaged, informed, educated and supportive of a document we can all throw our support into. Please don't squander this chance by rushing, a few more months can only improve understanding and interactions amongst all the stakeholders.

Sincerely, Lee-Ann & Henry McKintuck Mayne Island

Sent from my iPhone